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1 CHANGES TO THE MEMBERSHIP & TRADING RULES 

Reference is made to the consultation regarding changes to the membership and trading rules on 
Euronext Growth Oslo as published on 7 June 2021. The background for the proposed amendments is 
that clearing arrangements are being put in place for Euronext Growth Oslo, with the same 
interoperability as the other Oslo Børs marketplaces. 
 
The changes in the membership and trading rules have been resolved by Oslo Børs in accordance with 
the proposals presented in the consultation letter. The changes will take effect on 28 June 2021. 
 
Euronext Growth Rule Book Part II – Euronext Growth Oslo is being updated and will be made available 
on the websites within 28 June 2021. 
 
A more detailed description of the changes is described in more detail in the following consultation 
letters: 
 

• Consultation - Clearing and settlement arrangements on Euronext Growth 

• Consultation - Euronext Growth - EN - Oslo Rule Book Part II (Clearing and settlement 
arrangements) 

 
 

2 CONTACT PERSONS 

Pernille Woxen Burum 
Attorney, Surveillance and Operations 
pwb@oslobors.no  
+47 22 34 19 49 
 

Torbjørn Vik 
Head of Equities & Head of Client Relations 
tv@oslobors.no  
+ 47 99 69 18 91 

 

https://www.euronext.com/sites/default/files/2021-06/7%20June%202021%20-%20Consultation%20-%20Clearing%20and%20settlement%20arrangements%20on%20Euronext%20Growth.pdf
https://www.euronext.com/sites/default/files/2021-06/Consultation%20-%20Euronext%20Growth%20-%20EN%20-%20Oslo%20Rule%20Book%20Part%20II%20%28Clearing%20and%20settlement%20arrangements%29.pdf
https://www.euronext.com/sites/default/files/2021-06/Consultation%20-%20Euronext%20Growth%20-%20EN%20-%20Oslo%20Rule%20Book%20Part%20II%20%28Clearing%20and%20settlement%20arrangements%29.pdf
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